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Next Meeting 
 

Club Meeting   

February 3rd @ 7:30 

Club Meetings are held at the American 

Legion Post on Overlook Rd. 

 

Board Meeting 

January 27th @ 7:30 PM 

Board Meetings are held at the American 

Legion Post on Overlook Rd. 

 

 

January 2014 

Upcoming Events 
 

February 3rd Full Club Meeting 

January 27th Board Meeting 

For updates and the full club event calendar visit the club web site 

at http://www.aquaticexplorers.org/calendar.htm 

New Members 
 

Great to see all of the new members that are 

coming in via the Meetup group and word of 

mouth. 

It’s great to see all of the new people that are 

coming into the club for either social or 

diving purposes. 

Welcome to you all!! 

Your ideas are welcome! 
 

If you have any ideas for dives, or activities that you’d like to 

see the club pursue, please contact any board member to 

discuss them.  We are always looking for ways to present more 

activities or group dives for the club membership to enjoy.  If 

you’d like to submit ideas for activities, you can do so via 

email to activities@aquaticexplorers.org. 

February 2013 Club Activities 
 

 

February 3rd—Dave is organizing an informal swap meet for 

club members.  The meet will be held during the February club 

meeting.  This is a great opportunity for everyone to look for 

equipment they may want, or an opportunity to sell equipment 

that they may have lying around and don’t need anymore.  For 

more information, email Dave here, or call him at 914-475-

6741. Club Hours 
 

 

We are also looking for people to send dive 

journals for trips taken for the web site. Dive 

journals help members learn about new dive 

locations and provide insights about where to 

stay, eat and dive. You can earn time toward 

your work hours for each dive journal you 

submit. Send your dive journals to Mike 

Rodriques at mrodriques@gmail.com. 

  

Saba Dive Trip 

 
Mike Waters, our membership chairperson, is organizing a 

trip to Saba for April of 2014.  The trip will run from the 5th 

through the 12th.  For more information on the dive trip, 

check here.  We’re trying to get a minimum of 14 people on 

the trip to receive additional discounts.  Please contact Mike 

Waters for more information on this trip. 
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Boston Sea Rovers 

Celebrating 60 Years 

 
The Boston Sea Rovers will be celebrating their 60th year this year, March 7th through the 9th.  It will be 

held at the Double Tree by Hilton—Boston North Shore.  There will be 3 days of clinics and 

demonstrations.  For more information, or to register, check here.  You can also see their Facebook page 

for more information here. 

http://www.bostonsearovers.com/
https://www.facebook.com/BostonSeaRovers

